
Woodhouse Community Primary School  

Foundation Stage Unit.  

Many children enjoy coming to school on their 

bike; which is great. However, the same rules apply 

for Early Years children as it does for children in 

school, once on school property, bikes must be 

pushed to the bike park and left. Thank you.  

Welcome back after half term. We hope 

that you all had a lovey break and the chil-

dren are ready for their next                chal-

lenging but exciting learning journey we 

have planned.   

Thank you to the Reception parents / 

carers that came to the phonics             

workshop at the  end of last term. Your 

continued support is paramount in your 

child’s achievement. If you have any 

questions at all, please do not hesitate 

to speak to Mrs Byrne.  

Your child’s safety is                 para-

mount!!  If somebody else is pick-

ing up your child, please let a 

member of staff from the unit 

know. Staff will not authorise your 

child to go with an adult we do not            

recognise or know about.  
Children are having their individual school   

photos on Thursday 22nd November.               

Individual photos will be taken during normal 

sessions. More information to follow.  

Autumn Term 2 2018 

We already have lots of unnamed cardi-

gans and jumpers. It is parents / carers                     

responsibility to ensure uniform is named.  

Thank you to all the parents / carers that joined us for stay and play sessions. I am sure you 

will agree we have very well behaved children who try so hard with all their activities and 

are continuously challenged by staff.  We are already looking forward to the next one! 

Please ensure all children come to school in appropriate footwear and with a warm coat. 

We are outside in all weathers and it starting to get cold and wet! :-(   Thank you.  

On Friday 16th November we will be cele-

brating Children in Need Day. If your child 

would like to come in either denim or 

spots we ask for a £1 donation.  

All Nursery parents / carers should have 

applied for a Reception place by now, if not 

please speak to Mrs Byrne. 

Reception children are now using the field over 

their lunch time play. If they have wellies at 

home that they could bring in, that would be a 

great help! Please ensure they are named.  


